
From: McCutchen House <MCCUTCHEN@LISTSERV.SC.EDU>
To: MCCUTCHEN@LISTSERV.SC.EDUMCCUTCHEN@LISTSERV.SC.EDU

Date: 11/24/2015 3:28:49 PM 
Subject: McCutchen House Annual Pie Sale

Thank you for another successful 
Pie sale!

The McCutchen House wishes you and 
your family a very happy Thanksgiving.

If you placed an order for pies online and did not pick up your 
order today, we will be at the McCutchen House tomorrow,
November 25th, from 10 am to 12 pm in the first floor kitchen. 
Please enter the kitchen door at the back of the house.
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To unsubscribe from the MCCUTCHEN list, click the following link: 
http://listserv.sc.edu/cgi-bin/wa?

TICKET=NzM1OTU2IGtlc3RlckBBR0lORy5TQy5HT1YgTUNDVVRDSEVOIA1ms7Es5I1f&c=SIGNO
FF
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